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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

                       
 Thursday 28th March 2024 

 
Year 5 Greek Hook day 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to begin our new topic It’s All Greek to Me after the Easter holidays. For our hook 
into this exciting topic, we have invited The Past Presents, a re-enactment company, to fully immerse the 
children into an authentic Greek world. As part of this very exciting, immersive day, the children will take 
part in lots of Greek themed activities, from re-enacting myths and battles to participating in the Ancient 
Greek Olympics. We are certain that the children will be enthralled by this event. We are therefore 
asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.65 per child to cover the cost of this wonderful opportunity. 
 

We would like to politely remind you that if we do not receive 100% contributions from participating 
children, the visit may have to be cancelled.  If you are entitled to FSM Pupil Premium, and wish to use 
your funding to pay towards this trip, please contact the school office who will advise you if this is 
possible. 
 
The hook day will take place on Tuesday 16th April 2024. To make this day even more exciting, we 
would like the children to dress up as a Greek. Please don’t feel obliged to buy a costume - an old white 
sheet and olive crown will do the job, so we’ve been told! Please speak to your child’s teacher if you 
have any questions about this. 
 
Please log onto your child’s schoolgateway account to confirm your consent for this visit and pay your 
contribution. 
 
We look forward to welcoming The Past Presents in to our schools for what is sure to be a fantastic hook 
day.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 
Mrs Hourihan 
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